


Dear students,
ItIt gives me immense pleasure to invite you to Vidyasagar Academy 

for the session 2023-24. It is an honour for me to be able to serve the 
society through this institution which endeavours to provide affordable 
quality education. We are committed to work towards it at the best of 
our capacity and resources available. I am convinced that the teachers 
of the Academy are well experienced and dedicated to help you 
achieve your academic excellence. They are friendly and caring.

TheThe institution came into existence in the year 2015 and since 
then the management committee is trying at its best to develop the 
institution in a way to cater to the needs of the students. In this regard, 
I must acknowledge the role of the teachers, parents, well-wishers, and 
intellectuals of the area for their constant support and valuable 
suggestions. At this point, I on behalf of the Academy would like to take 
the opportunity to express my sincere gratitude to you all for your 
suggestions and co-operation.suggestions and co-operation.

Now we are in a far better position to provide education at the 
desired level. Apart from academics, we also guide our students in 
various life skills, soft skills so that they can face the competitive global 
world of today. So, we are expecting you to join us to help you in 
fulfilling your hopes and aspirations.
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